
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 

           
              Welcome to the first half of this new academic school year. We hope you had a 

lovely Summer, making lots of happy memories. Staff would like to welcome our existing 

and new children and their families to Pre School. It is a busy time as we settle the new 

children into the Pre School routines and get to know each other. If you are unsure about 

any issues relating to Pre School, please speak to a member of staff either before or at 

the end of the session.  

 

 

 

 

 

           We  

Spinney-Pre School 

Newsletter 

5th Sept – 27th Oct 2023 

Facebook - SpinneyPreSchool 

Email – spinneypreschool@gmail.com 

Website – www.spinneypreschool.org.uk 

Phone Call/Text - 07752911987 

Please look on the above for information on what your child will be/have been 

doing on daily/weekly basis 

This terms topic is 

Nursery Rhymes  
Which covers “Communication 

and Language.” The children 

will learn about traditional 

rhymes and they will be making 

their own Nursery Rhyme book.  

Collecting Your Child Late 
 We ask that you collect your child promptly at 

the end of their session. We support children’s 

welfare at all times and it can be distressing if a 

child sees others leaving and fears they have 

been forgotten. Please contact us as soon as 

possible if you’re running late, if there is an 

unexpected delay or someone else is picking your 

child up. We do understand that from time to 

time things happen and you maybe a little late to 

pick up your child. If you are going to be late 

please call Pre School Staff and let them know. 

Obviously you will not be charged for the 

occasional lateness, but if it becomes repetitive 

you will incur the fine of £2.00 per session if you 

continue to collect your child late.  

An Educational Fun Place to 

be 

 

All children will have some time 

playing outdoors, can you 

please dress your child 

accordingly and bring in a sun 

hat/sun cream. It can still be 

very warm and sunny in the 

month of September 

If your child is unwell or will not be in, can you 

please telephone or text Pre School to let us 

know and not a member of staff as our Phones 

are locked away during session time. Remember 

all fees still have to be paid if your child is 

absent. 


